
I (2009-07-16) F Helen MacPhail- Re: Noy~ Storie 

I will be away from the office from May 21-24 inclusive. If you need assistance during 
this period, please contact Helen MacPhail at 424-2581. Thanks. 

Chris Daly 
Manager, Environmental Assessment 
Nova Scotia Department of Environment and Labour 

»> PETRIERD 05/22/02 09:49 »> 

From: 
To: 
Date: 
Subject: 

Hi Chris: 

Chris A Daly 
PETRIERD.DOEYARM.RESDOM, 
2002-05-229:50 AM 
Re: Nova Stone 

Nova Stone's consultant, Paul Buxton P.Eng. has requested a meeting with us to discuss preparations for an EA 
registration. I think he just wants to make sure he is on the right track & addressing the aspects he needs to. 

Would someone be available to meet sometime in the next couple weeks, preferably somewhere in between i.e. Kentville? 
Will Mark be handling this still? Perhaps whoever it will be can let me know what their good dates are. 

Thanks 
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